
From: Rose Kirby <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Support for Atmos as part of the Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
Dear Totnes Town Counciil, 
 
This is just to add my name to all the support for Atmos to be included in the 
Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
Their proposals for the Dairy Crest site would be so valuable & much needed, in so 
many ways for the community of Totnes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Rose Kirby 


